KIMRAY  PRICING UPDATES

PRODUCT /NOTICE

At Kimray, our goal is to make a difference in the lives of those we serve. Over the years we've done that by keeping our prices as low
as possible while still providing the best quality products for your production needs.

As the economy of the energy industry has evolved, we have found it necessary to increase pricing on the following product groups:

There will be a 15% increase on the following products: There will be a 10% increase on the following products:

Repair Kits High Pressure Control Valves (Stem Guided and Cage Guided)

Parts 3-Way Valves

Glycol Pumps Level Controllers
Treater Valves
Temperature Controllers
Pilots and Accessories

These changes will go into effect January 1, 2018. If you would like to take advantage of current pricing, please contact your Kimray
representative and place your order before the end of the year.

As always, we appreciate the trust you put in the Kimray brand. Please contact us with any questions.
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